
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
URBAN DEVELOPMENT

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:2810
ANSWERED ON:10.12.2014
EXCESS STAFF IN DDA 
Reddy Shri Ponguleti Srinivasa

Will the Minister of URBAN DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state:

(a) whether a study report by National Productivity Council (NPC) to revamp the Delhi Development Authority (DDA) has revealed that
DDA has 40 per cent excess staff; 

(b) if so, whether the Government has assessed the revenue loss as a result thereof; and 

(c) the steps taken/proposed to be taken to deal with the situation?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT (SHRI BABUL SUPRIYO) 

(a): Delhi Development Authority (DDA) has informed that it has received a report from National Productivity Council (NPC) on
restructuring of DDA. The report seeks rationalization and reduction of staff strength by carrying out comprehensive computerization
and outsourcing certain functional activities. 

(b)&(c): NPC has submitted the report to DDA on 29.10.2014. DDA assesses the findings and recommendations for implementation. 
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